
Costa Mesa Home Tour rings up
another  successful  year  of
fundraising
The  Costa  Mesa  High  School  and  Middle  School  Foundation
reported another successful Home Tour this year.

More than 160 visitors walked through the homes and the ticket
purchasers came from as far away as Pasadena and San Clemente.
 

Many were returning guests from the last two years. 

Many visitors commented on how they loved the home decor,
variety in the housing styles and neighborhoods, and they
really enjoyed the friendly and informative docents. 

Visitors also raved about the food from Greenleaf Gourmet Chop
Shop and they enjoyed browsing the store at Room & Board.  In
addition to those businesses, the event was sponsored the City
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of Costa Mesa, The Triangle, Gatehouse, SOCO, Pottery Barn and
Darlene Stinson from TNG Real Estate and Star Real Estate.

According to ticket sales, the Home Tour likely took in about
$23,000 gross, which is more than double what was raised last
year on the tour. 

The date for next year’s event is already set for Dec. 7, 2017
from 3-8 p.m.

See slideshow from this year’s event below:


